The following are copies of messages dropped from American aircraft 

accompanied by supplies of food, from Aug 24th to Sept. 2nd 1945 at

“4D” P.O.W. Camp, Onahama Springs, Sendai Group Japan.
You guys are welcome to these.  They are not much but they will help.

Edward Terry  S2-C  V2 Div

U. S.S. Lexington

****
Be back tomorrow with supplies.

Good Luck.”
V.T.1

****
Flut is already in Tokyo harbour.  They are making landings today and commencing official occupation.  So it shouldn’t be long now.  Good Luck.
Lt. R. Applegate.  V.B.F. 1

****
Sorry I can’t drop you anything.  These damn fighters are too small.  Landings have started in Tokyo area.  Hope you get home soon.  Luck.

Ens. E.G. Barzyk V.B.F. 1

****
Hope this stuff will help you a little.  There should be two planes in a minute to drop you stuff.

C.S. Wright 2/C

E.J. Walsh 2/C

 Ens. R.C. Stell Jr.

****
31st August 1945

To the Guys Below

When this is being written I am in Saipon and am preparing for that 16 hrs ride up to your location.  Hope we find you all right as our gas supply is a problem.

Don’t know how soon you’ll be out of your hole but believe me our sole purpose is to drop you supplies and say hello one form or another.  Hope I don’t come too low and blow your shingles off.  If some of you fellows are in the States soon I would appreciate a card from any of you and telling me where you are from.
My address is Lt. Reeves N. Byrd

C. 737535

1715 Greenlauf Drive

Royal Oak  Michigan U.S.A.

I am the pilot of this job and would like to hear from more than one of you.  On behalf of our group, my crew and myself.  Hope you are well and home soon.  God bless you.

This box is from the gang in the B29.

****
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